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Jenny Mason

From: Grant Davis <grant@merlingraphics.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 6:16 AM
To: Matthew Sadowski
Subject: Grant Napear

I have never been a fan of Grant Napear, but your dismissal of him is beyond despicable. What did this accomplish. 
Grant had been with the company for 32 years...has Bonneville been harboring a racist for 32 years? You have done 
irreparable harm to a good person in your quest to be righteous and politically correct. Shame on you and Bonneville. 
You have lost a listener for life! 
 
 
--  
All the best, 
 
Grant M. Davis 
Merlin Graphics & C and C Design 
www.candcdesign.com 
www.merlingraphics.net 
925-895-4478 
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